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What is Volunteers’ Week? 

 
Volunteers’ Week is a time to say thank you for the fantastic contribution volunteers make. 

During the week hundreds of events and celebrations take place across the country, saying thank you to 
volunteers and recognising their invaluable and diverse contribution to the UK. 

The campaign was established in 1984 by Volunteering England, which merged with the National Council for 
Voluntary Organisations in 2013. They now lead this UK-wide campaign. 

All in a picture! Share your best volunteering pictures on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram using 
#VolunteersWeek – the more diverse the better! 

Volunteering for all 
 

This year, Volunteers’ Week is about volunteering for all – celebrating the huge range of people who give their 
time in so many ways, taking a moment to remember each and every one of them. From trustees and 
campaigners to carers and fundraisers, this is a great time to think about the fantastic contribution volunteers 
make.                  
      THANKS TO ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS!  
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Come along and be a part of our 
Wednesday Afternoon Social Club 

Held at: 

Erewash Voluntary Action 
Granville Avenue  

Long Eaton 
NG10 4HD     

(Fully Accessible building) 
 

EVERY 2nd Wednesday of the month  

1.30pm - 3.30pm  
 
£3 each - includes tea/coffee and cakes/biscuits    

For those who wish, optional dancing to music from the 
golden era of tea dances will be available  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

Volunteers Required       

Volunteers Week June Tea Dance 
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Make a Difference  
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Erewash Voluntary Action, Granville Avenue,  
Long Eaton, NG10 4HD 

 

0115 9466740 
 

www.e rew ash vo lun ta r yac t i on .o rg .uk  
 

Email: volunteers@erewashcvs.org.uk  
or check out the National volunteering website  

www.do-it.org.uk 

����

NOW RECRUITING VOLUNTEERS FOR   
SHOPPING, TRANSPORT,  

BEFRIENDING & SITTING PROJECTS  
ALSO TEA DANCE HELPERS  

Anyone can volunteer 
and help with various interesting tasks. There are 

lots of opportunities to do something. 
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Erewash Voluntary Action staff 
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Volunteers Drop In Evening 

Thursday 12th April 

 

This event was the first in a long time held 
in the evening. Due to the numbers of 
people who attended and how successful 
the evening. 

We will be holding our next Support 
Meeting on 5th September 2018         
5pm - 7pm.  

Anyone wishing to volunteer and find out 
more would be most welcome along with 
registered volunteers who want to come and 
discuss current roles, training and other 
options. 

LONDON MARATHON 
 

Erewash Voluntary Action Development Worker 
Catriona Paterson completed the London Marathon 

on Sunday 22 April 2018. 
 

Catriona raised £1750 for LOROS – 
Hospice Care for Leicester, 

Leicestershire and Rutland where her 
brother-in-law Martin was cared for 
prior to his death in July last year. 
Catriona was also running to raise 
awareness of cholangiocarcinoma,  

a little known cancer. 
 

WELL DONE CATS! 

 

NEW MAYOR  
 

 

Councillor Chris Corbett is the new Mayor of Erewash with his 
wife Linda as consort. Chris has kindly chosen Erewash 

Voluntary Action as one of the charities he is supporting during 
his year in office. 

 
He was most grateful for the help the Volunteer Centre gave 

his parents, providing a volunteer sitter for his Father to enable 
his mother to get out and latterly providing transport for his 

Mother to the Parkinson’s Society meetings and other groups. 
Chris was a volunteer as was Linda and their help was greatly 

appreciated. We wish him well in his year of office. 

 

BEFRIENDING 
TRAINING COURSE  

 
MONDAY 11th June  
9.30am - 12.30pm 

or 
THURSDAY 9th August  

9.30am - 12.30pm 
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EREWASH VOLUNTEER ORGANISERS’  
FORUM  

 

Do you support Volunteers… 
If so, our friendly and informative event is for you!  

 
9th July 2018, 8th October 2018 

 

9.30am - 12.30pm  
 

The Erewash Volunteer Organisers’ Forum exists to: 
 
 

Enable networking  
      
Develop good working practices    
    
Identify training needs 
 

Share experiences with other members 
 

Guest speakers 
 

 

 

EREWASH VOLUNTARY SECTOR  
FORUM 

 

The Voluntary Sector Forum is open to any community or voluntary 
organisation in Erewash. 

 

 
6th August 2018, 5th November 2018   

9.30am - 12.30pm  
 

 
The Erewash Voluntary Sector Forum exists to: 
 

Enable sharing of information, experience, good practice, skills and resources 
 
Provide opportunities to raise and discuss issues of common concern, gain mutual support and take  
collective action 
 
Raise the profile of the community and voluntary sector’s work 
 
Facilitate cross sector partnership working 

 
 
 

Forums take place at Erewash Voluntary Action,  
Granville Avenue, Long Eaton, NG10 4HD 

 

To Book your place on either forum contact Lee at  
Erewash Voluntary Action, Granville Avenue, Long Ea ton, NG10 4HD 

Tel: 0115 9466740. Email: lee@erewashcvs.org.uk  
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�

EREWASH CHILDREN  
AND YOUNG PEOPLE’S WELL BEING NETWORK ��

 
The network is open to all groups, organisations and development workers 

operating in the Erewash area. �
 

18th June 2018, 13th September 2018, 10th December 2018  
9.30am - 12.30pm  

 

The Erewash Children and Young People’s Well Being Network exists to bring together 
individuals who support children and young people i n the Erewash area to share skills, 
information, experiences, good practice and resourc es.  
 

�

EREWASH DEVELOPMENT  
WORKERS’ NETWORK ���

�
�

The network is open to all development workers operating in the Erewash area. �

 

 
    

4th June 2018,  
3rd September 2018, 3rd December 2018  

 

9.30am - 12.30pm  

 
Both forums exist to: 
 

Provide a platform for individuals to share the work they are delivering 
 
Enable the sharing of information and good practice.  
 
Sharing information from the meeting with other colleagues/individuals  
 
Provide and disseminate information  
 
Improve the shared understanding of each other’s work and projects 
 
Identify gaps and duplication in services 
 
Identify issues affecting the delivery of services and how these may be addressed 
collectively 
 
Creating a collaborative approach to promoting projects in Erewash  

Forums take place at Erewash Voluntary Action,  
Granville Avenue, Long Eaton, NG10 4HD 

 
To Book your place on either Forum contact Lee at  

Erewash Voluntary Action, Granville Avenue, Long Ea ton, NG10 4HD 
Tel: 0115 9466740. Email: lee@erewashcvs.org.uk  
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EREWASH MENTAL HEALTH PARTNERSHIP  
  

Information Event 
 

The Erewash Mental Health Partnership Information Event was held on Wednesday 18 April 2018 at Erewash 
Voluntary Action, Long Eaton. This was the sixth event to be organised. 
 
Erewash Voluntary Action leads on the Erewash Mental Health Partnership commissioned by Erewash Clinical 
Commissioning Group The aim is to develop opportunities for people with mental health issues, long term 
conditions and emotional health and wellbeing issues to access local groups and organisations to participate in 
activities or volunteer. 
 
The event was held over an afternoon and was devoted to information gathering and developing conversations 
between service receivers, voluntary groups and services.  36 organisations set up information stands providing 
leaflets, advice, guidance and support.  The aim of the market place was to sign-post service receivers to 
mainstream groups and mental health groups, activities and services as well as volunteering within the Erewash 
area.   
 
Mental Health Champions from the community groups and organisations involved with the Erewash Mental Health 
Partnership and a number of selected services attended. The intention was to ensure that service receivers would 
feel encouraged to speak to the mental health champions without any stress or anxiety.   
 
Throughout the afternoon there were seven local organisations that set up and offered have a go creative activities 
which included: 
 

Long Eaton Art Room – Spring Crafts 
Wash Arts – Group Collage  
Kate Smith Designs – Scribble Drawing 
Brightside Derbyshire County Council Adult  
Education  – Crafts 
Long Eaton All Media Art Club – Paper Marbling 
Erewash Writers’ Group – Creative Writing 
Long Eaton Camera Club – Take a Picture 
 

Event Headlines  
 

128 attendees 
Out of the total attendees there were 40 service 
receivers in attendance. 
36 organisations and services set up an 
information stand  
All the organisations who attended said they would  
definitely like to participate again in a similar event. 

 
 
What Organisations and Service Receivers Said About  the Event 
 

‘Brilliant event, great networking and opportunity to talk to service receivers’. 
‘It was the best one yet, very full and buzzing’. 

‘The whole concept was a brilliant idea, the number of stands just right.  Everyone was very helpful and the 
information very useful. The art and creative activities a welcome creative ‘sit down’ after all the conversations at 

the stands’. 
‘Very informative, useful and relevant.’ 

 
Erewash Engagement Group 
 
The next meeting of the Erewash Engagement Group takes place on Monday 30 July 2018 from 1.00 – 3.00 pm.  
The meeting will take place at Ilkeston St Andrews Methodist Church Bath Street.  The meeting is open to anyone 
who has experience of a mental health condition or cares for somebody with mental ill health to come along and 
have a say about issues affecting them. 
 
For further details about the Erewash Mental Health Partnership contact Catriona Paterson – Development Worker 
– catriona@erewashcvs.org.uk Tel 0115 9466740 



PROMOTING VOLUNTEERING THROUGHOUT  EREWASH 

 
�� ��
�

GET INVOLVED IN OUR NEW AND EXCITING VENTURE. 
 

 
Come and join our expanding network of Community Connectors, and find out more 

about our new GP practice based initiative called ‘Social Connecting’. 
 
 

 
Community Connectors is part of the Wellbeing Erewash work, which aims to encourage people to look 
out for each other and make sure support is available and easy to find in our local area. This is a long-
term undertaking but is thought to be the best way to increase wellbeing among Erewash citizens over 
time. Recently I have spent time working alongside other Wellbeing Erewash projects such as Erewash 
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events in the near future. Community Connectors is progressing really well with over 60 Community 
Connectors already registered. Together, we are approaching 1,000 recorded connections in just 10 
months.  Community Connectors are ‘natural sign-posters’ – people across Erewash who help friends, 
family, colleagues and neighbours to find support in their own communities. They help people get health 
support and information on local groups, activities and services. Many Connectors are already actively 
involved in community groups, or may be supporting others in the community and helping link them into 
an activity of some kind. Does this sound like you? If so, then you are a natural community connector 
and would be a great asset to our network. 
 
In May there was a second Wellbeing Erewash 
event in Ilkeston, which was aimed at anyone living 
or working in Erewash to come and learn what 
Wellbeing Erewash and the many initiatives have 
achieved over the last 3 years.  We hope to 
encourage the people of Erewash to get involved in 
the future shaping of health and wellbeing services 
in the borough. This work is ongoing and public 
participation is crucial in the planning of health 
related service in Erewash. If you would like to be 
involved in future conversations, please get in 
touch.   
 
Exciting New Project – Social Connectors . 
 
We will very shortly be launching a new and exciting venture in partnership with Golden Brook Surgery 
in Long Eaton. This model of support will be called ‘Social Connectors’.  The service will be based in 
the GP practice and the community. Social Connecting appointments will be offered to patients with non-
medical issues such as social isolation by their GP and other health professionals who feel the patient 
could benefit from accessing interventions within the community and voluntary sector.  Patients will be 
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find social activities and support in the community. Together they will explore what the patient’s interests 
are and what is important to them. Patients are then sign posted or referred to local voluntary sector 
services, community groups and activities, which can provide the necessary interventions to match the 
patient’s needs and issues. Erewash Voluntary Action’s social connecting service will help patients 
access social or lunch clubs, self-help groups, leisure and sport activities, mental wellbeing groups and 
link them up with volunteering opportunities. Erewash Voluntary Action’s model of social connecting will 
also focus on the valuable contribution Social Connectors can make in helping patients make positive 
choices regarding their health and wellbeing.   
 

If you would like more information or to get involved with Community or Social Connectors, please 
contact:- Jo Hallam, Community Connectors Development Worker by email: 

Jo@erewashcvs.org.uk  Tel: 0115 9466740 or mobile 07704 338201.  
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COMPASSIONATE COMMUNITIES 
TRAINING COURSE  

 
MONDAY 11th June 1.00pm - 5.00pm 

or 
THURSDAY 9th August 1.00pm - 5.00pm 
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What have you done for your wellbeing today? 

 
Good mental health is important to help us all live a healthier and happier life. 
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Want to know more? 

Contact 

Erewash Voluntary Action, Granville Avenue, Long Ea ton, NG10 4HD 

Tel: 0115 9466740 
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FUNDING INFORMATION 
 

Is your Group Looking for Funding?  
 

Erewash Small Grants Scheme  
 
Small grants are available through the Erewash Small Grants Scheme for local Erewash community and 
voluntary groups. Groups can apply for up to £1,500 as long as projects meet at least one of the health 
priorities of the scheme.  
 
The aim of the grant scheme is to help improve services and opportunities for local people. Funding can 
pay for items such as equipment, activities, training or guest speakers. 
 
Previous recipients of grant aid include Erewash Writers’ Group and Sporting Futures. 
 
Applications can be made at any time using the grant application form.  
 
For further details and advice contact Catriona Paterson Development Worker at Erewash Voluntary 
Action catriona@erewashcvs.org.uk or telephone 0115 9466740.   
 
Erewash Voluntary Action manages the small grants scheme in partnership with Erewash Borough 
Council and Derbyshire County Council Adult Care. 

Monthly Funding Bulletin 
 

Erewash Voluntary Action produces a monthly funding bulletin with information about various funding 
opportunities. The bulletin can be found on our web site: www.erewashvoluntaryaction.org.uk  

 

FUTURE IN MIND 
 
Erewash Voluntary Action is involved with the Future in Mind partnership in 
Erewash. Future in Mind is a government plan to support children and 
young people achieve positive emotional health enabling self-help, recovery 
and wellbeing. 
 
Erewash Voluntary Action is responsible for managing the Erewash 
Children and Young People’s Wellbeing Network meetings. The meetings 
provide partner organisations the opportunity to network, share information 
and learn from each other. Previous meetings have included presentations 
from various organisations including Change Grow Live Derbyshire and 
Trident Reach the Charity. There are also training opportunities as part of 
the network. 
 
One of the responsibilities for Erewash Voluntary Action is to map activities 
for children and young people in Erewash to help improve signposting into 
social groups. If you run a community group for young people we would like 
to hear from you so we can map your details. 
 
Children and young people mental health awareness training is offered to Erewash community and 
voluntary groups to help with understanding of mental health. This training helps support children and 
young people to access a local group and feel included without fear of stigma. 
 

For further details about Future in Mind or to provide details of voluntary groups contact                  
Catriona Paterson Development Worker – catriona@erewashcvs.org.uk Tel 0115 9466740 
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Erewash Voluntary Action has  
several fully equipped rooms for hire by 
community voluntary groups, suitable for 
either meetings or training events.  
 
Small room seats Soft Chairs setup only up to 6 
Medium Meeting room board room style only 16 
Large Meeting room seats 24  
Hall seats 80-100  
Interview room for 1 to 1 
Kitchen 
All rooms are versatile for different layouts. 
 
Tea & coffee can be provided. 
 
Wi-Fi, projector, screen and flipcharts available  
 
Full Disabled Access. The premises were  designed for use by disabled people and are used regularly 
by Derbyshire Adult Community Education and other training providers.                                                                        

If you would like more information on prices or to have a look at the new facilities please contact  
Lee on 0115 9466740 Or email lee@erewashcvs.org.uk    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ROOMS TO HIRE 
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The views expressed in this newsletter should not 
necessarily be taken as Erewash Voluntary Action - CVS 
policy. Whilst every care is taken to provide accurate 
information neither Erewash Voluntary Action, EVA Board 
Members nor the contributors undertake any liability for 
any error or omission. The inclusion of an insert in the 
newsletter does not imply endorsement by Erewash 
Voluntary Action - CVS of any product or service 
advertised and neither Erewash Voluntary Action or Board 
members undertake any liability in respect of such inserts. 
 
Erewash CVS is a Company Limited by Guarantee 
Registered in England & Wales No 3537038 and a  
Registered Charity (England & Wales) No 1069838. 
We gratefully acknowledge support from Erewash CCG, 
Derbyshire County Council and the people of Erewash.  

CONTACT US: 
 

Erewash Voluntary Action,  
Granville Avenue, Long Eaton, 
Derbyshire, NG10 4HD 
Entrance on Shakespeare Street 
 

� :  0115 9466740  
 

      : enquiries@erewashcvs.org.uk  
 
 
Website: 
www.erewashvoluntaryaction.org.uk 
 
Check out the National  
Volunteering Website  
www.do-it.org 

Published by Erewash Voluntary Action—CVS 

Community Directory  
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   Don't forget to check the Community Directory Derbyshire !     
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Don't forget to check the Community Directory Derbyshire !  
 
The Directory is available for everyone to explore and find out what goes on in the world of 
community and voluntary groups in Derby and Derbyshire.  
  

Check if your group is registered by visiting the Community Directory Derbyshire - and if it is 
not then registering is just a click away and it's FREE!  
 

For more information email Community Directory Derbyshire infor@vcsdata.org.uk 
or call 01332 227719.   
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Community Directory Derbyshire is maintained and contributed to by a network of      
infrastructure organisations across Derbyshire and Derby City. 


